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Re the Stonehenge new planning application, I wish consideration be given to the following ,

That the National Highways has not made any changes to the scheme following the the previous decision
acknowledging the severe adverse impact and damage to the World Heritage site.

That they have not looked at alternative schemes seriously.

That climate change is increasingly more important and the new scheme would not be adventurous to the
environment.

Yours sincerely.
Margaret Mascall

Best regards
Maggie Mascall





